
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
     

 

Tuesday 10th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
On Friday 17th November, we will be enhancing our upcoming learning about World War 2 

with an informative trip to the D-Day museum in Portsmouth. The children will have the 
chance to learn all about D-Day, and see the incredible Overlord Embroidery Exhibition, as 
well as take part in a workshop all about life in WW2. We will be travelling to and from the 

museum by coach and will be back for the end of the school day. 
 

All children will require a packed lunch for this trip. If you have prepaid for a hot school 
meal please cancel this well in advance of the visit to avoid being charged.   
 

In order to make this trip possible, we do need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £20 
per pupil which will cover part of the transport and museum entrance costs. While we 

understand that this is a considerable amount of money for a school trip, the cost of these 
events (and the transport to get to them) continues to increase, and as ever we have done 
what we can to subsidise the trip as much as possible.  

 
We would also like to invite you to a Pheasant Class Museum event on Friday 24th November 

at 2:40pm during which children will be sharing their learning about their latest learning 
journey. 
 

If you have any questions or queries, please do pop in to ask. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Dan Taylor 

 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Pheasant Class Trip to The D-Day Museum (Friday 17th November) 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to attend 
the D-Day museum and to travel there and back by coach. 

 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £20 cash (correct amount only please)  
to help cover transport costs, entry fee and insurance.  
 

I have paid via BACS (Lloyds Bank, West Sussex County Council,  
Lavant CofE Primary School. A/C 01732345, Sort Code 30-00-02)  
 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………..      Date ………………………………………………….. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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